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E-mail: stmarysjuniorboys@gmail.com
Website:www.stmarysjuniorboysnenagh.com
               Easter Newsletter 2019
Dear Parents,

Spring is in the air and it’s lovely to see the brightness and the days lengthening. Easter is almost upon us and the children are very excited and looking forward to the raffle on the day of the Easter Holidays. Thanks to you all for your support and in particular to the Parent’s Council for their work in organising the raffle and sponsorship of prizes etc.
The Easter Raffle will take place on Friday 12th April. This year we have lots of lovely prizes and vouchers. Please support us by returning the cards and €10 ( if you have not already done so ). The funds will go towards the purchase of playground equipment. During the Easter Holidays Parents’ Council funds will be used to erect railings around a designated area in the main yard. This space will be used for basketball and soccer. It will also be used for structured play for smaller groups of children.
                 Some highlights of the term

Credit Union Art Competition

Congratulations to Vlad Crudu, Robyn Deane and Alyson Bourke from Sonas Pre-school who won prizes in the Credit Union Art Competition. 
Féile an Aonaigh

Congratulations to our two First Classes who participated in the Feíle an Aonaigh competition on Friday 8th March. The children were excellent and each child received a beautiful certificate for taking part. Four groups recited stories and poems and one of the groups in Mr. O’Meara’s class was awarded First Prize . This is a great honour and our school will receive a trophy. Thanks to Ms. Harrington, Mr.O’Meara, Mrs. Walshe and Ms. Bradshaw for training the children so well.
                                                                  P.T.O.
School Garden
Our new raised beds are ready for planting. We are going to grow potatoes, onions and carrots. The boys in Senior Infants have sown the carrot seeds and are keeping an eye on them in class until they are big enough to be planted outside. Thanks to Ms. McNulty, Julia and Ger for all their work. 
Reading Eggs

The Reading Eggs programme is proving to be a great success across the classes. The students thoroughly enjoy using the programme regularly as part of their literacy activities. It has been a great motivation for all students and has really strengthened their reading abilities in an independent manner.

Images Art

Every child in the school painted a picture which was framed and displayed in the school hall. We were delighted to welcome all children and their families to see the beautiful ‘Art Gallery ’ on Thursday 21st March. We had a lovely day admiring the Art on display. What a talented bunch of artists they are. Huge thanks to Ms. Gavin and Miss Galvin for all their work in preparing the display.
Buddy Reading

To celebrate World Book Day the 5th & 6th class boys from the C.B.S. Nenagh visited our school on Thursday 7th March. Each boy read a book to our Junior & Senior Infants. It was a wonderful, positive experience for all. We were very proud to see our past pupils from the C.B.S. engage so well with our Junior & Senior Infants.
Active Schools
We had 3 Active Days this term. 

The boys took part in Gymnastics ( January ) Athletics ( February ) and Dance

 ( March ) . Ms. McLoone led Irish Dancing for March and we welcomed the girls from the Convent Primary school to dance with us. The boys took part in Yoga in January with Siobhan O’Leary. Bertie Sherlock continues to join us on Thursday’s for Hurling. We are looking forward to Tennis with Ann Fitzpatrick in the next term. We will have Active Schools Week in the last term and we are looking forward to the school Sports Day .
Thanks to Mr. O’Meara, Ms. Shanahan and Ms. Moloney for all their work in co-ordinating the Active Schools.
                               Upcoming Events
On Thursday 11th April @ 12.00p.m. Mr. Prout’s Senior Infant class will perform ‘Jack and the Beanstalk ‘ for parents and family members in the G.P. room. The children are very excited and looking forward to this experience. Don’t miss this !
Good Luck

We wish Noreen Coffey every good wish and blessing as she travels to Kolkara this Thursday 11th April to work with the steet children for the next 3 weeks. Sincere thanks to you the parents for your more than generous contribution to the collection fund. Noreen has been informed by the Hope Foundation that the money she has collected will be used to fund a creche in Kolkara for the next year. This is wonderful news ! we look forward to hearing about Noreen’s experiences on her return.

                               DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR

Easter Holidays     –   closing Friday 12th April @ 12.30p.m.

                                   Re-opens Monday 29th April
May Bank Holiday   –    Closed Monday 6th May 

                                     Re-opens Tuesday 7th May.

Voting Day             -     Closed Thursday 30th May.

School Inservice    -    Closed Thursday 30th May.

June Bank Holiday  -    Closed Friday 31st May.

                                    Re-opens Wednesday 5th May.

Summer Holidays    -    Closing Friday 28th June @ 12.30 p.m.

May I take this opportunity to thank you for all your support and co-operation during the term. Don’t forget to check the school website and our new Twitter account on stmarysjuniorb2 to keep up to date with all school events. Your child’s welfare is very important to us so if you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. I hope you have a very happy and enjoyable Easter.
                                                                       Yours sincerely,

                                                                               _____________________

                                                                               Principal

St. Mary’s Junior Boys’ N.S.


St. Flannan’s Street,
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 Co. Tipperary


Phone No. 067-32005











